Albuguerque Operations Office
P.O Box 5400
Albuguergue, New Mexico 871156

Mr. Edward F. Hawkins

Licensing Branch 1

Uranium Recovery Field Office

Nuclear Regulatory Commission, Region IV
P.O. Box 25325

Denver, CO 80225

Dear B4,

Enclosed for your review and concurrence are three (3) copies of the Final
Remedial Action Plan (RAP) for the lLakeview, QOregon, uranium mill tailings
site. Please note that several changes have been made since the
Preliminary RAP was issued in April 1986. These have been highlighted in
bold text for your reference.

AMditionally, the Compliance Strategy for the Proposed Environmental
Protection Agency groundwater standards has been included as Appendix F to
the RAP. All changes to the original text have also been noted, for
reference purpoges, within the executive summary. In accordance with the
Dep wtment of Energy/Nuclear Regulatory Commission Memorandum of
Understanding, DOE requests your comments or concwrrence within 45 days of
receipt. Please advise the UMIRA Project Office of any additional
information you may need to support your review of the RAP.

Should you have any questiuns, please contact Jolene Garcia of my staff at
(505) B46-1238.

Sincerely,

Mark L. Matthews
Acting Project Manacer
Uranium Mill Tailings Project Office

Enclosures (3)

cc w/enclosure:

B. Taber, TAC (1)

J. Garcia, UMIRA (1)
Document Control (1)
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